Tuesday 2nd June 2020

Dear Parents,

School will re-open on Wednesday 3rd June to the children of families who asked for a place before the half term holiday. (Reception, Y1 and Y6 only).

As more children return to school from Wednesday onwards I wanted to make you all aware of a few changes that are happening regarding home learning.  As part of our risk assessments we concluded that we can take children from reception, year one and year six together with the current children of key workers.  
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All other children and a number of children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 are continuing with home learning.

At the moment we have not received any information about the wider opening of school to other year groups.   Parents and carers will be informed as soon as we receive any information about the other year groups.

When more children return on Wednesday, we will need more staff in school to work with those children.  Because of this there will be some changes to how home learning is supported on Class Dojo:
· Mrs Park will be looking after Y4, Y5 and the children in Y6 not yet returning;
· Miss Edwards will be looking after Y2, Y3 and the children in Y1 not yet returning;
· Mrs Edwards will be looking after nursery and reception.
Could we ask that any questions or work you may want to send via message is sent to the teacher named above not your child’s named class teacher.

Word of the Day and Picture News will continue to be uploaded each week onto the class pages and the weekly projects will be updated soon on the school website.  Daily whole school challenges will be posted regularly on the whole school page as happened before the half term holiday.

If you have not yet collected a new work pack for your child or you have any questions about the current arrangements please contact the school office.  We know this continues to be a challenging time but I would like to thank you again for the superb job that has been happening at home since 23rd March.  

Yours sincerely,


Mrs Scattergood


